SouTH DAKOTA STATE COLLEGE
OF AGRICULTURE AND MECHANIC ARTS

DIVISION OF AGRICULTURE

BROOKINGS

DEPARTMENT OF

ENTOMOLOGY-ZOOLOGY May 6, 1958

Mr. PForrest C. Allen

Director of Physical Education
University of Kansas '
Lawrence, hansas

Dear Mr. Allen:

I have your letter of May & in which you answer

my query concerning the use of extension courses

and correspondence courses to satisfy residence and
credit requirements in your conference. IMany thanks
for the information.

So far as I personally am concerned, I am opposed to
using such credits in order that a student may become
eligible because I think that it may entail considerable
dynamite unless possibly the amount of credits thus
gained is very limited.

Very truly_ yours,
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H. Cs veverin :
Secretary, N.C.l.A.C.
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